First days should be happy days, so please stay with your child until they are happy and settled. Bring your child into kindergarten, so we can greet you and your child.

Please inform the staff:

- * if someone else is going to collect your child
- * if your child will not be going home on the bus
- * if your child will be <u>away</u> from kindergarten
- * if you change your address or contact phone numbers.

All this information is important to us!

If there have been any major changes in your family life that may affect your child, please let the staff know, as it may affect your child's behaviour at kindergarten. All information will remain confidential.